Stoke Park School

Executive Headteacher: Mr P Thomas

Deputy Headteachers: Mr C Mba, Mr N Palmer



STOKE PARK SCHOOL Dane Road, Stoke, Coventry, CV2 4JW

> **雷**: 024 7645 0215 县: 024 7663 6129

: admin@stokepark.coventry.sch.uk
: www.stokepark.coventry.sch.uk

23 May 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

I write on behalf of The Futures Trust to advise you of the arrangements that have been made for the leadership of Stoke Park School, following the decision by Mrs Jones to step down from the role of Headteacher due to personal reasons. During the last 18 months Mrs Jones has worked tirelessly for the school, devoting her time and efforts into ensuring students and staff can be as successful as possible. We wish to thank her for her valued contributions and commitment to the school.

As the former Headteacher of President Kennedy School and the leader of The Futures Trust, I will take up the position of Executive Headteacher at Stoke Park School with immediate effect. My role will be to ensure a smooth transition as the school settles into the next phase of its development, ensuring that our main focus of 'learners first', 'it's about learning' and 'no barriers' remains at the forefront of everything we do.

Mr Christian Mba and Mr Nick Palmer, the school's Deputy Headteachers will work closely with the school's staff, The Futures Trust and the Local Governing Body to ensure that our aspirational plans for the school continue to be implemented. I have worked closely with Mrs Jones for the past 12 months during which time I have become clear how the school can develop and achieve its goals.

The continued support of Parents and Carers is highly valued by all of us at The Futures Trust. We will continue to communicate school news, student progress and celebrate success with parents and carers in the usual way, either face to face at Parent and Carer days, in our weekly newsletter and via our website.

Naturally, it is sad to say farewell to Mrs Jones but we wish to assure you that the Trust and our staff are ready to move forward together to ensure that we are building brighter futures for each and every one of our learners here at Stoke Park School.

Yours faithfully

Peter Thomas

CEO

The Futures Trust









